From: Lewis Puliey [ mailto:Lewis.Pulley@fcc.gov]
Sent: Monday, July 20, 2015 5:11 PM

To: King, Dawn

Cc: Estella Salvatierra; Yvonne Hartis; Goldin, Elizabeth
Subject: RE: Request for EEQ Audit Exemption: WLWI-FM, Montgomery, AL

Because this station was included in a very recent audit earlier this year, there is no need to respond to the June 2015
audit letter and we will close out the file.

Please consider the environmeant before printing this e-mail.

From: King, Dawn [mailto:DKing@wileyrein.com]

Sent: Thursday, Juiy 09, 2015 4:05 PM

To: Lewis Pulley

Cc: Estella Salvatierra; Yvonne Harris; Goldin, Elizabeth

Subject: Reguest for EEQ Audit Exemption: WIWI[-FM, Montgomery, AL
Importance: High

Dear Mr. Pulley,

Station WLWI-FM Montgomery, Alabama (Fac. ID #12318) was randomly selected for an FCC EEO audit. On
behalf of Cumulus Licensing LLC {“Cumulus”), licensee of WLWI-FM, Montgomery, Alabama (Fac. ID #12318},
| am writing to request an exemption from the requirements outlined in your June 12, 2015 Audit Letter.
WIWI-FM is part of the Cumulus-Montgomery, Alabama station employment unit (“SEU”). This SEU recently
responded to an FCC audit letter.

Cumulus-owned Station WMSP{AM), Montgomery, Alabama (Fac. ID # 12316), also part of the Cumulus-
Montgomery, Alabama SEU, was selected for an EEO audit on February 6, 2015. On March 24, 2015, this SEU
submitted its response and on March 30, 2015, the FCC approved it. Accordingly, Cumulus respectfully
requests that it be exempt from responding to the June 12, 2015 Audit Letter addressed to WLWI-FM.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Kind regards,

Dawn King

Dawn M. King | Senior Communications Specialist | Wiley Rein LLP | 1776 K Street NW | Washington, DC 20006
(Tel) 202.719.3132 | (Fax) 202.719.704% | DKing@wileyrein.com

NOTICE: This message (including any attachments) from Wiley Rein LLP may constitute an attorney-client
communication and may contain information that is PRIVILEGED and CONFIDENTIAL and/or
ATTORNEY WORK PRODUCT. If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
dissemination of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please do not
read, copy or forward this message. Please permanently delete all copies and any attachments and notify the
sender immediately by sending an e-mail to Information@uwileyrein.com. As part of our environmental

efforts, the firm 1s WILEY GREEN(™)_ Pplease consider the environment before printing this email.




